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JAIIB/DB&F/SOB/CAIIB – Introduction of Revised Syllabi 
 

This is further to our notice dated 30-Aug-2022 regarding JAIIB/DB&F/SOB/CAIIB – Introduction 
of Revised Syllabi.  
 
Considering the increase in the number of subjects and proposed changes in the examination 
pattern for JAIIB / CAIIB examinations under the revised syllabus, the Institute has decided to 
defer the implementation of “negative marking rule” for the time being. 
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